
Clackamas County Public Health
Commercial Tobacco Prevention Grants

What is this? 
Clackamas County Public Health Division is partnering with Washington County Public 
Health Department to provide funding for Community Based Organizations to lead 
community-driven and equity-centered work in the area of commercial tobacco prevention. 

Who can apply? 
501c(3) organizations, or organizations in partnership with a 501c(3) 

How much funding is available? 
$250,000 is available for CBOs serving Clackamas and/or Washington County, with the goal 
of funding between $20,000 - $25,000 for up to 12 organizations.

How can the funding be used? 
Priority goes to organizations representing culturally diverse communities to address 
tobacco-related health disparities and/or address root causes of commercial tobacco use. 
Projects could include but are not limited to:

•	 Commercial Tobacco Health Education and Prevention Activities
•	 Data Collection / Identifying and Assessing Community Priorities related to 

commercial tobacco
•	 Policy Development and Advocacy for commercial tobacco
•	 Culturally Specific Tobacco Cessation

Timeline
The Notice of Funding Opportunity and Application will be announced on Oct. 14, 2022, 
posted on www.clackamas.us/grants. Applications will be due on Nov. 10, 2022 at 5 p.m., 
with applicants being notified by Dec. 15, 2022. Funds need to be spent by June 30, 2023. 

Questions? 
Visit www.clackamas.us/publichealth/tobacco.html 

for more info or contact tobaccofreeclackco@clackamas.us 

http://www.clackamas.us/grants

